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Today's the Day! 

Our students have been thriving because of your support. 
 

Just within the past year, there have been 10 new chapters and counting, both 
registered and developing. CARP is also present in seven more states than the 

previous year. 
 

Most importantly, through our education and resources, more and more 
students are coming to discover their identity and purpose in life. 

 
All of our collected donations from our end of the year campaign will go toward 
more projects, programs, and resources that continue to equip our students for 

optimal success in CARP. 
 

Thank you, and let us make a great year for our students in 2023! 
 

Make a contribution today: 

Donate Here 

  

 

  

 

  

 

 

 

 






